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Paws In Need is a California 501 (c)(3)
Non-Profit organization dedicated to
improving animal welfare in our local

community.

Mid-Year Appeal!

By the time you read this newsletter, our mid-year donation appeal e-mail has probably
made its way to your inbox or our letter is now waiting for you in your mailbox!. As a result
of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we continue to experience challenges and seek out
donations in order to sustain our efforts of helping animals in need. So please support us
by giving a little or giving a lot--it really does not matter, because every little bit helps!

Thanks to all who answered our call and attended “Tips for Change” at Gianni’s Italian
Bistro in San Ramon on June 28th. We had a full house as well as a number of take-outs
orders! In addition, this year, a generous donor offered to match the proceeds of the

http://paws-in-need.org/donations/


event. We also could not have made this event a success without our volunteer
waitresses. A job well done by everyone who participated!

We are revamping our website http://paws-in-need.org/! It is still under construction as we
work on the finishing touches. So, stay tuned for the new and improved site, and we invite
your feedback!

Please join us in welcoming our newest
Board Member, Leslie Silberman. Leslie
joined us as our new Development and
Marketing Director. Leslie will also continue
to serve as our grant writer. She has been
very successful in securing some grants
this year and also in forging a partnership
with a well-known national animal welfare
organization, Best Friends Animal Society.

We are sad to say farewell to Heather
Dennen who has been an invaluable
member of this Board in her role as
Treasurer/CFO. Heather has decided to
dedicate her free time to her daughter,
friends and family. So, if anyone is
interested, we have a Board position
open. Contact Bea Bauerly at
belgianbea@yahoo.com for additional
information.

http://paws-in-need.org/
mailto:belgianbea@yahoo.com


So far in 2021, we have been the proud recipient of grants from the following
organizations:

The Rotarian Foundation of Livermore
Network for Good
Thelma Doelger Trust for Animals
Laura J. Niles Foundation

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, we send a heartfelt message of thanks for their
generosity to all of these organizations.

Meet the Charlie Brown girls

These 4 cartoon cuties were found by a Paws In Need
supporter in a box on her evening walk. She scooped them up
and went into action to get them the assistance and care they
needed. Read more...

Happy Tales

Daisy Mae was found by a Paws In Need supporter when she
was spending a day with friends in Oakland. She found Daisy
on the street foraging for food. Read more...

​Another successful spay

Maggie was fortunate enough to be spayed this month at our
long time vet partner, Gateway Pet Hospital. Read more...

Safe Haven for Murphy

This friendly boy was found as a stray in horrible condition. He
had clearly been neglected and was suffering on the streets
for quite a while. Read more...

http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Charlie
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Daisy_2
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Maggie
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Murphy


Summer is here and we are taking our furry friends with us to the park, the beach or
wherever we are vacationing. Be aware of the dangers that the summer brings and
remember to NEVER leave your pet in a hot car. Rolling down windows DOES NOT
help!!!

Looking for donations for Crab Feed . 

Yes, we are already working on our Crab Feed event for next year. Some say it is a labor



of love; well it is definitely a huge undertaking. It takes months of preparation for this type
of event to be successful. We sure hope that you will save the date on the calendar
for Feb 5th, 2022.

As always, gift cards are the most sought after items. We can use any gift cards you wish
to donate for grocery stores, pet stores, restaurants…especially if they are for Tri-Valley
businesses. All these cards in any amount are much appreciated!

One of our fundraiser volunteers, Linda Gray is starting a solicitation campaign. She will
be collecting gift cards and other items that can generate some proceeds for us on EBay.
 
Would you be willing to donate jewelry you no longer wear, gift cards that you just cannot
use, that figurine just collecting dust, or anything that can be sold on EBay? You can
contact Linda and she can pick up your items or you can drop them off at her home. Your
donation will help us meet the costs of our outstanding and vital programs to keep pets
healthy and together with their loving families. 
 
You can reach Linda at 925-243-1225 or e-mail her at lgmmattner@sbcglobal.net

mailto:lgmmattner@sbcglobal.net


Do you have a car rusting in your driveway or a motorcycle? Perhaps a boat or a RV?
Even a tractor?? Well, we accept all those vehicles. Check out our flyer and make the
call!

Ways to Donate to Paws In Need
Tax ID #45-5391297

Volunteer: Call (925) 551-1877 or info@Paws-In-Need.org
Consider lending your talents by becoming a member of our volunteer team working as:

Event assistant, server, or greeter
Case assistant
Fundraising or outreach helper
Trapping feral cats and/or transporting to veterinarian offices for spay/neuter
surgeries

Employer Giving Campaigns: If you are an employee of a company that has a giving
campaign, please consider giving to Paws In Need. Most companies allow a change to
your allocation throughout the year - you don't have to wait for the annual enrollment
period.

Network for Good: Use this site to contribute to Paws In Need
- https://www.networkforgood.com/charities-to-donate-to/. Network for Good makes giving
to charity easy and convenient, anywhere online through their trusted charitable fund.

Click here to see all the choices!

Paws In Need
P.O. Box 3436, San Ramon, CA 94583

Call 925-551-1877    Email: info@paws-in-need.org     #Paws-In-Need  

​Website http://www.paws-in-need.org

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/PawsInNeedBayArea

Twitter http://twitter.com/PawsInNeedBA

Pinterest http://www.pinterest.com/PawsInNeedBA

LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/paws-in-need 

Instagram https://www.instagram.com/pawsinneedba

Board of Directors: Bea Bauerly, Leslie Silberman, Lisa Williams, Hathi Winston

Newsletter Editor: Bea Bauerly, BelgianBea@yahoo.com

Graphic Designer: Jamie Hartshorn

Newsletter Designer: Kaitlyn Pang

Paws In Need is committed to providing an environment that is free from discrimination because

of race, color, creed, religion, national origin, ancestry, disability, gender, sexual orientation, or

age, in any of its activities or operations

http://paws-in-need.org/donations/
mailto:Info@Paws-In-Need.org
https://www.networkforgood.com/charities-to-donate-to/
https://www.paws-in-need.org/donations
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN0JJ0etLl4V8NGkywaR8WioXxMFrIx7SDOuZLOk4DJ-uNyqeUWxYSGhQoUzF1BFitT2ZyV_14LLvDKpiJJWZ1tmYhZzcx5hppFJvP8qyQktctRQQKGUobNI=&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
mailto:info@paws-in-need.org
http://www.paws-in-need.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN0FY4VOPZ49xiQblRXNHCGa9DTRsa3yzJ9gbwEfbb1YB0iZlI4lL830wJdsKNLtMpJ9FiZL5GUKbuUf5CbXfxatRjotuuE49QAKAGF8jeoOHxwqbpEu6nFo=&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN5-oVY9F19kiUwwpnQPP0Xv87BBseYnTGAIoefZ0r-__CYnrTnKWfC0lPLrMSA3aSEEQZEUMvCejlAtVDTqxyH91XNd7zyrCJ-aziDKbUld2akHQPkJMwqeGYJdgpKkHdcXSPMkkap3gRi21y6BBWWI=&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN7AOsHpMQi6CGEICzZb3wHsq5451ohbNIKk0LD8nkZGR207xdHRP5RVt-jxcs26QDV03Nz72hNwDwGXcYCnb12KPW958tcDDBbsvBEQCoh1a573GAYXSFKHzC9nsEwd_aw==&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN2FWMsmDzkbr7W0UXQ07_3dEtUKnSUGgLDiqIkNyH2PdlxMJOn6iJNb3PlKo_WXCmoGE-V_I5LZNThOjiZPQSxnLIqQAzo3DB0T5YHC1xuof2iEV2B8emU99Hl40TgtbER0oceh2Ug0U&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rHFsy9RGxGSKixqS2uefcZ5FdKafYcjIvC55urppbhRyNXLRn6djN6jhAzMY300iXPoklamiCbJRhh3b6ddVjI2Rq3w77tw_-VQXGjG-0OUpiRZsvDyRf0RxvOj3xWAhbsT7iUnnfTTUzjfcvPa5D-GkQDS--5s63fR8kQSsoDxU_jILkid4JOfkhD62-gmM7vVQIEgcWMY=&c=zH_A1v_NEiRowVSSpOZnyo0M6o4zQZfHKDh3aWsdCDTdD2vGn7TVUg==&ch=Uxpm76NiiqF5LJdjlkdS0GjPkeDdW9XkCpwD1sZryoYiYJ12g7BC8Q==
https://www.instagram.com/pawsinneedba/
mailto:BelgianBea@yahoo.com


Connect with us

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/PawsInNeedBayArea
http://twitter.com/PawsInNeedBA
http://www.pinterest.com/PawsInNeedBA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/paws-in-need
https://www.instagram.com/pawsinneedba/

